
Hospitality
and tourism
industry is

fast becoming a
thriving business in
the world. We are
now living in an era
where recreation is
considered one of
the most essential
parts of life. As
much as people do

earn hard they do
also spend hard on
recreation. This has
created a hitherto
unknown growth in
the hospitality
industry. Many
countries in the
world are finding
their own themes
attractive to the
tourists who want to

spend their hard
earned money to get
the best of their
vacations. For some
of the countries in
the world tourism
has now become
their major foreign
exchange earner.

Singapore which
always has been an
attraction to

tourists and having
a thriving hospitali-
ty industry has
broad plans to
expand its tourism
industry. Planning
to create the high
end 'Integrated
Resorts' which will
comprise of 1800
rooms spread across
6 hotels, Singapore

will be a place with
abundant job oppor-
tunities in the
tourism industry in
the near future. It is
expected that 45,000
new job opportuni-
ties will be created
in these integrated
resorts, and 10 mil-
lion visitors are
expected by 2015.

In this sense
Singapore needs
workforce, specially
trained workforce
in the Hospitality
Industry.
'Informatics
Campus' in being
one of the largest
Private Education
Organizations in
Singapore recogniz-
ing this need few
years back has
introduced their
programme in
"Hospitality and
Tourism
Management"
which leads upto
Bachelors Degree in
Hospitality and
Tourism. The pro-
gramme being a
great success
among the local stu-
dents of Singapore,
it has decided that
the programme be
extended to the stu-
dents in Sri Lanka
and some other
countries too.

'Singapore
Informatics' in Sri
Lanka, being a fully
owned subsidiary of
'Informatics
Education Ltd.' In
Singapore has
responded to this
call positively and
has adopted a low
cost alternative to
support the students
in Sri Lanka to com-
plete the pro-
gramme. The Sri
Lankan students

interested in the
programme now has
the opportunity to
complete halfway
through their
'Diploma in
Hospitality and
Tourism
Management' pro-
gramme right here
in Sri Lanka, and
can proceed to com-
plete the other half
and the Industrial
Attachment in
Singapore, effective-
ly reducing their
cost by 60% than if
they were to com-
plete the whole
course in Singapore.

The course
'Hospitality and
Tourism
Management'
offered by
'Informatics' has fol-
lowing as its objec-
tives.

Providing the stu-
dent with a sound
theoretical knowl-
edge and practical
skills relating to the
hospitality and

tourism functions
Providing an ade-

quate level of com-
petency in general
management skills
as well as hospitali-
ty and tourism oper-
ations

Making the stu-
dent knowledgeable
on the general man-
agement of opera-
tions, service and
sales functions in
the hospitality and
tourism industries
and can be expected
to effectively formu-
lated and imple-
mented business
plans of various
natures

Making the stu-
dent aware how the
knowledge gained in
the theory-based
modules blends into
the practical work-
ing environment of
the hospitality and
tourism industry

A recognized
qualification in the
hospitality industry
paves way to a suc-

cessful career in the
hospitality trade, in
Sri Lanka, in
Singapore or any-
where in the world.
Job opportunities in
areas like 'Hotel and
Resort
Management',
'Concierge
Management',
'Ticketing
Consultancy', 'Event
Planning' and
'Travel Product
Planning' are easily
available to a gradu-
ate in the
'Hospitality and
Tourism' trade.

Informatics
Education, being a
premier multina-
tional Private
Education Provider
with its 113 centers
spread across 22
countries in the
world. Informatics
Group also owns
NCC Education UK,
which is one of the
largest UK Based
global education
providers with 300
centers spread
across 45 countries
in the world.

With this vast
background
Informatics is
Instrumental in
training students to
be globally competi-
tive in any field,
with a universal
curriculum.
Singapore
Informatics, in Sri
Lanka follows the
same core values
and competencies,
giving the student a
holistic education to
enable him or her to
be a globally accept-
able employee.
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Economical Pathway to a World Recognized Hospitality and
Tourism Qualification through 'Singapore Informatics'

CIMA
(Chartered
Institute of
Management
Accountants) has
won the presti-
gious
Accountancy
Body of the Year
award at the annu-
al PQ Magazine
awards, held
recently  at
Quaglino's in
London.

According to
PQ Magazine,
CIMA students
applauded the
recent move to
more exam sit-
tings, and reduced
waiting times for
exam results. The
institute was also
praised by stu-
dents for promot-
ing the CIMA
brand and fur-
thering their
future.

PQ magazine
editor Graham
Hambly said:
'CIMA has become
the listening body.
The 2010 syllabus
is a breath of fresh
air.

Melding the case
study and practi-
cal experience
requirements
shows the insti-
tute's commitment
to producing com-
petent account-
ants for the future.'

Robert Jelly,
Director of
Education at
CIMA, comment-
ed: 'It is an honour
to accept this
award on behalf of
CIMA and we are
pleased to see our
hard work in
reducing exam
result waiting
times recognised.

CIMA wins
Accountancy
Body of the
year award

mLearning
supplements the
teaching and
learning process
through the use
of mobile and
hand held
devices

Sri Lanka
Telecom Mobitel,
the national
mobile services
provider provid-
ed  Tissa
Vitharana,
Minister of
Science and
Technology the
platform to make
presentations to
exhibitions held
at Dambulla and
Matugama at its
boardroom
recently.

This was possi-
ble through the
use of
mLearning,
which is a
Mobile Learning
tool that supple-
ments the teach-
ing and learning
process through
the use of mobile
and hand held
devices such as
mobile phones,
Personal Digital
Assistants
(PDA), laptops
and tablet
Personal
Computers. This
innovative con-
cept was
launched under
the partnership
between the
University of
Colombo and Sri
Lanka Telecom
Mobitel, with an
objective of
addressing tradi-
tional learning
shortcomings
through the uti-
lizing of
advanced tech-
nology.

Another
innovative
concept 
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